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The notice serves to cancel the solicitation issued by Providence Public School District for External 

Digital Signage (PPSD78).  

 

It is not in the best interest of the school district to continue with this solicitation.  

 

The district intends to revisit the specifications and issue a request for ideas, an intent to bid, and/or a 

new Request for Proposals in the coming weeks.  

 

Please monitor the district webpage or register for BidNet Direct to learn about PPSD solicitations.  
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